
 

 

Scholarship. Citizenship. Leadership. 

 

Hononegah Community High School Presents 

You’re a Good Man, Charlie Brown 

By Glark Gesner 

A Virtual Performance 

Friday, March 12 and Saturday, March 13 at 7:00 pm 

Sunday, March 14 at 3:00 pm 

 

We found a way to "make it work” despite all of COVID’s challenges. Our students have 

remained focused and enthused about sharing theater with our community, so we have 

made our performances VIRTUAL!   

Charlie Brown and the entire Peanuts gang explore life's great questions as they play 

baseball, struggle with homework, sing songs, swoon over their crushes, and celebrate the 

joy of friendship. With charm, wit, and heart, You're A Good Man, Charlie Brown 

explores life through the eyes of Charlie Brown and his friends in the Peanuts gang. This 

revue of songs and vignettes is based on the beloved Charles Schulz comic strip. Musical 

numbers include "My Blanket and Me," "The Kite," "The Baseball Game," "Little 

Known Facts," "Suppertime," and "Happiness." 

Please join us for virtual performances on NFHS and Facebook Live using the links below. 

The musical performance dates and times are: Friday, March 12 and Saturday, March 13 

at 7 pm and Sunday, March 14 at 3pm. 

  

https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/schools/hononegah-high-school-rockton-il  

  

https://www.facebook.com/HononegahCommunityHighSchool/  

 

 

### 

About Hononegah Community High School District 
Hononegah is a public school district in Rockton, Illinois, located between Rockford and the southern border of 

Wisconsin.  The District serves over 2,100 students from the towns of Rockton, Roscoe, Shirland, and parts of South 

Beloit. The District provides an inspiring and challenging educational experience that promotes reflective critical 

thinking, civic engagement, and personal development. 

https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/schools/hononegah-high-school-rockton-il
https://www.facebook.com/HononegahCommunityHighSchool/

